
 

 

Reference: IP Consultative Framework 
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Mr Marumo Nkomo 

International Trade and Economic Development 

ipframework@thedti.gov.za 

 

 

4 October 2016 

 

 

Dear Mr Marumo Nkomo 

 

IP Consultative Framework  

 

Innovative Pharmaceutical Association South Africa (IPASA) wishes to thank the Department of Trade and 

Industry for the opportunity to comment.  Please find our comments attached. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

____________________ 

Dr. Konji Sebati, 

Chief Executive Officer 

Innovative Pharmaceutical Association of South Africa (IPASA) 

konji@ipasa.co.za 
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